
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2019 

 

 

Greetings, 

We are proud to present this year’s Nihon Matsuri.  The Committee has worked tirelessly in organizing a 
Festival that will provide a large array of Japanese culture, music, food, exhibits, martial arts, displays for 
the Salt Lake City and surrounding area. 

This year the tea ceremony will include an area for more attendees to observe as well as a few who will 
be allowed to be tasters. 

We have continued to enjoy the large community turnout each year for this outstanding festival that 
provides enjoyment for the entire community.  This year we plan on providing a Shi Shi Lion Dance 
which should be awe-inspiring for young and old. 

The exhibits provided in the Salt Lake Buddhist Temple Exhibit Room will include artifacts from the 
National JACL Museum that depicts items and history from some of the Internment Camps during World 
War II.  Be sure to come to the Exhibit Room at the Temple. 

We hope the attendees will enjoy the festival and continue to attend in the future. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marion Hori, Chair 
Nihon Matsuri Committee 
 


